October 12, 2011

Dr. Wilde, Superintendent

San Carlos Unified School District
P.0.Box 207

San Carlos, AZ 85550

Dear Dr. Wilde:

On behalf of the San Carlos Apache Women’s Committee, we are honored that you have agreed to
become a speaker for our conference on November 08™ 11:00 -11:45 a.m., at Apache Gold Conference
Center. We like for you to address “Education in San Carlos Unified School District”, and whatever you
want to cover is completely up to you, because education is so broad. The theme for our conference is
“Isdzan Nzhonehi — Goyaabhi, Bilgodiyihi, Nanwoldhi, in translation, “The Gathering of Beautiful Women;
Wise, Spiritual, & Powerful,”. In our Apache culture, women play a major role in making decisions on
behalf of their children, in all phases of their life; therefore, you will have the ideal audience.

We look forward to having you with us and if you have any questions, please e-mail me at
kitcheyank@scatui.net. Thank you for your time!!
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Kathy W. Kitchen
President of San Carlos Women’s Committee




